
IMPORTANT 

NOTICE TO 

PEMBINA COUNTY 

TAXPAYERS 

A public hearing to consider  

increasing the 2025 

Pembina County property tax levy 

by 4.46% will be held in the 

Commission Meeting Room at the 

Pembina County Courthouse 

301 Dakota St W, Cavalier, ND 

on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, 

at 6:00 P. M.  

Citizens will have an opportunity to 

present oral or written 

comments regarding the property tax levy.  

Mills will change from 77.60 mills for 2024 to 83.81 mills for 2025, 

resulting in a 6.21 mill levy increase for tax year 2025. 

Property tax revenue will change from $5,531,273.00 for 2024 to 

$5,923,831.00 in 2025 resulting in an increase of $391,559.00 in property 

tax revenue.  

County taxable valuation changed from $72,209,829.00 for 2023  

to $71,535,218.00 for 2024. This is a taxable valuation decrease of 

$674,611.00. This mill levy increase is due to the valuation decrease and a 

projected 20% increase in health and liability insurance costs and 

additional staff for Correction Center and Sheriff’s Department. 


